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  The Spotlight 

 

 
 

A newsletter that recognizes individuals  
who strive for excellence in safety 

 
 
 

The Office of Risk Management (ORM) and PMA Companies Risk Control work 
collectively with each of you to ensure an effective safety program and culture 
for the school district. We work to increase the understanding needed to protect 
school staff members and students while performing everyday tasks with the 
goal of reducing exposures and incidents so that everyone returns home safely. 

 
In this issue we would like to shine “The Spotlight” on an individual who works 
hand in hand with ORM and PMA to contribute to everyone’s safety: Micah 
Chrisberg. Micah is a building engineer who recently worked at G. W. Carver 
Engineering & Science and is now located at William Bryant School.  He has 
made an incredible impression on everyone because of his demeanor and 
positive attitude. When you come across someone like Micah who makes a 
difference to not only you but to everyone they encounter for the right reasons, 
they should be recognized for those efforts. 
 
Micah has continually ensured safe and smooth operations for both students 
and staff no matter where he has been located during his career with the 
School District of Philadelphia.  During a recent visit by PMA Risk Control to 
G.W. Carver, staff shared many wonderful comments and requests for him to 
stay there at any cost because of the “fabulous” work he does and the 
professional way he interacts with the entire staff. 
 
Relocating to new schools is never easy for a child and doing so as an adult 
can be intimidating as well. Micah continues to blend in at every location he has 
been assigned to with ease. Managing the Facilities staff while maintaining the 
building can be overwhelming when relocating, and for Micah it comes as 
second nature already in his young career. 
 
We congratulate Micah on this recognition and wish him well in his future 
endeavors! 
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